
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item E 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & consideration of a revised design for the New Town Logo. 
 
The Board asked Staff to provide revised designs with more color variation for their 
consideration. Included are both color and B/W options. 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
Motion to approve as presented the new Town Logo and direct Staff to begin updating all Town 
materials containing the old imagery. 
 
Should you have any questions relative to this information, please feel free to call or e-mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Kelsey 


